
South Jersey Radio, Inc.

WOND/WONZ/WMGM

February 12, 1993

Mr. Kermit Geary
DX Listening Post
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your note regarding WONZ's broadcast on October 24, 1992.
This letter is intended to verify your reception of WONZ Radio, 1580KC, Hammon-
ton.

To my knowledge, you are correct. These were the announcements on WONZ,
October 24, 1992 from 6:30 to 7:00AM.

/j

Thank you for listening to WONZ.

Best regards,

SOUTH JhRSEY RADIO, INC.

Mark Moss
Chief Engineer

1601 NEW ROAD  LINWOOD, NEW JERSEY 08221  (609) 653-1400


